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Pre-Health/Pre-Law Advising Center’s Workshop Series 

MCAT 2015 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2014 

4:30 – 6:00 PM, QLC ROOM 412 
 

The focus and content of the MCAT will be changing in January 2015.  
Attend this workshop to get all the latest updates on what to expect and 

how to prepare for this new exam. 

F O R  M O R E  IN F O R M A T IO N ,  P L E A S E  C O N T A C T   
Sinclair Library, Room 108   

Phone: (808) 956-8646   
Fax: (808) 956-2191 
uhpac@hawaii.edu 


